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NOTICE 

This is to inform all the students of BSC, BCA and PGDCA that Computer Science deptt is 

organizing a workshop on 25/9/24 at 11:00 am in Computer Labi. The seminar will deliver 
all information regarding admission in various courses. The students wilI be benefitted by 

obtaining guidance for resume writing, vedic maths, latest IT technologies, Group discussion 
Interview skills, Productivity Skills: Effective Communication, Team building after the 

workshop. 

Incharge 

Dee. 20 

Principal 
Principal Govt, College Barwala (Panchkula) 
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